Important Information About

The City of Tualatin found elevated levels of lead in drinking
water in some homes and buildings. Lead can cause serious
health problems, especially for pregnant women and young
children. Please read this information closely to see what you —
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can do to reduce lead in your drinking water. dvsssIllles
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Health Effects of Lead '

Lead can cause serious health problems if too much enters
your body from drinking water or other sources. It can cause
damage to the brain and kidneys and can interfere with the
production of red blood cells that carry oxygen to all parts

)
of your body. The greatest risk of lead exposure is to infants, . . . ' .
young children, and pregnant women. Scientists have linked
the effects of lead on the brain with lowered IQ in children. 3 at 503-69 095 o 0 eb
Adults with kidney problems and high blood pressure can e 5 Alatinoreaon aov/ouk 0 o
be affected by low levels of lead more than healthy adults.
Lead is stored in the bones and it can be released later in life.
During pregnancy, the child receives lead from the mother’s
bones, which may affect brain development. 2

Sources of Lead rovider.

- are no lead service lines
in the City of Tualatm dlstnbutlon system. The main
sources of lead in water are lead solder used to

- -i-"‘"‘“‘ join copper pipes and brass plumbing fixtures
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Water stands for several hours or more in
hiumbing systems that contain lead, the
lead may dissolve into your drinking water.
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Para obtener una copia de esta informacién en espafiol, llame al: 503-691-3761.



Before using water for drinking or cooking, run the water for
30 seconds to 2 minutes, or until it becomes colder from each
tap when it has not been used for several hours. This flushes
water, which may contain lead, from the pipes.

Do not cook with or drink water from the hot water tap; lead
dissolves more easily into hot water. Do not use water from
the hot water tap to make baby formula.

The Leadline provides a no-cost, in-home lead-in-water

test kit for residential customers along with additional
information about reducing exposure to lead. This is available
through the Multnomah County Health Department to all
Portland Water Bureau wholesale water customers, including
the City of Tualatin. If you would like to have your home
tested for lead, visit www.leadline.org or call 503-988-4000.

Boiling water will not reduce lead.

If you have elevated levels of lead in water, you may consider
purchasing a water filter to remove it. Be sure it reduces lead
- not all filters do. Always maintain and replace a filtration
device in accordance with the manufacturer’s instructions to
protect water quality.

Ask your physician or call the Leadline (Www.leadline.org or
503-988-4000) to find out how to have your child tested for
lead. A blood lead level test is the only way to know if your
child is being exposed to lead.

Particles containing lead from solder or household plumbing
can become trapped in your faucet aerator. Regular cleaning
every few months will remove these particles and reduce your
exposure to lead.

As of January 2014, all pipes, fittings and fixtures are
required to contain less than 0.25 percent lead. When
replacing plumbing fixtures, look for those with the lowest
lead content.




